
SUMMER CAMPS
We are still accepting registrations!

Register today!

Camp Create: July 7 - 11 & August 4 - 8
Beats Around the World: July 21 - 25

Taste of Strings: July 21 - 25
Rock Camp: August 11 - 15

Closings
There will be no scheduled lessons or

classes on Monday May 26, 2025 in
honor of Memorial Day.

Students are not billed for when the
school is closed.

Piano
Friday, May 16 

3:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.
Saturday, May 17

10:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m.
Sunday, May 18

12:00 p.m. - 2:00 p.m.

Voice
Friday, May 16 

3:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.
Saturday, May 17

10:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m.
Sunday, May 18

12:00 p.m. - 2:00 p.m.

SPRING GROUP CLASS & ENSEMBLE
REGISTRATION

Registration is still open for spring
group classes and ensembles! 

 Visit our website at
www.communitymusicbuffalo.org,
stop by our front desk, or call at 716-

884-4887 to register today!

GIVING
CMS turned 100 on October 16th.  
In honor of our birthday, will you
donate to CMS? There are now

many ways to give.  Click the logo
below to give today!

Upcoming Events
MAY RECITAL

Our May Recitals will be held on Friday, May 9 @ 6:00 p.m. for all vocal &
instrumental students. An “Adults Only” gathering will take place at 7:00 p.m.

 If you’re interested in performing, please speak with your teacher and sign up at
the front desk.

CMS HONORS RECITAL
Our Honors Recital will be Sunday, June 8th @ 2:00 p.m. The recital will be held at
the Montante Cultural Center at Canisius College. All performers are selected by

the faculty, based on performances during the CMS Skills Showcase.

JUNE RECITAL FEST 
Our Spring Recital Fest will be held on Saturday June 14th. The first recital starts

at 12 noon with recitals every 45 minutes. If you’re interested in performing,
please speak with your teacher and sign up at the front desk.

IMPORTANT: If a student is ill or needs
to miss a lesson, please contact the

CMS Office to cancel your lesson. You
can CALL us at 716-884-4887 or email

info@cms-buffalo.org. Any student
absences will be made up as part of
your teacher's Studio Makeup Day.

United 
In Song 

CMS Community Chorus 
& CMS Children’s Choir 

present an evening featuring
songs of hope, inspiration, 

& unity.

Friday, May 2nd @ 7:30 p.m.

 University Presbyterian Church
3330 Main St, Buffalo, NY 14214

A free will donation will be
gratefully accepted at the door.  

May 2025 

217 E. Delavan Avenue | 716-884-4887 | info@cms-buffalo.org@cmsbuffalo

 celebrates 100 years

Please visit our website for up to date
information on all things CMS at

www.communitymusicbuffalo.org! 

CALL FOR VOLUNTEERS 
Let CMS know if you want to be on our

volunteer list for future events. 
Stop by the front desk or email 

rachaelbouquard@cms-buffalo.org.

SKILLS SHOWCASE
Students may now sign up for the Skills Showcase. Students receiving

financial assistance are required to participate in the Skills Showcase, and all
students are strongly encouraged to participate. Please sign up in person at

the front desk, or call the CMS Office at 884.4887 to sign up via phone. 

Brass
Saturday, May 17 

10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

Guitar
Saturday, May 17 

1:30 p.m. - 3:30 p.m.

Percussion
Friday, May 16 

3:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m.

Woodwinds
Friday, May 16 

4:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.

Strings
Sunday, May 18

10:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

LOST & FOUND
We have many items in our lost & found.
Please stop by our front desk if you feel
you may have left something behind.

https://communitymusicbuffalo.org/giving/

